
NOTICE 
Updated – Public Information Seminar – Western Power 

Access Arrangement 
The Authority will hold a Public Information Seminar on Western Power’s Access 
Arrangement on 27 June, 2007. 

The seminar is to inform interested parties about the arrangement and explain its practical 
application and effects. 

The seminar will be held at the Parmelia Hilton, Mill St Perth from 1pm to 4:30pm.  There will 
be a break for afternoon tea and an allocated time for questions. 
The seminar will be held at the Parmelia Hilton, Mill St Perth from 1pm to 4:30pm.  There will 
be a break for afternoon tea and an allocated time for questions. 

If you wish to attend and have not already expressed an interest, please do so by email to 
public.seminar@era.wa.gov.au
If you wish to attend and have not already expressed an interest, please do so by email to 
public.seminar@era.wa.gov.au or by fax on (08) 9213 1999.  

Parties who express an interest will be emailed a detailed agenda and asked to confirm their 
attendance before 15 June, as numbers are limited.  Alternatively, please call Ms Alison 
Ovenden on the number below. 

 
For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Ms Alison Ovenden 
A/Manager Projects 
Electricity Access 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 
public.seminar@era.wa.gov.au

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9385 9941 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
1 June 2007 
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